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Dear Ms. Blake,

I hope you remember SPACES. We had some correspondence a number of
years ago about Grover Thom|on's wonderful garden.
I will be giving a lecture for Ron GasowskI at the University on
Wednesday, November 29, Room 220 - Art Building at 7:30.

I hope you can attend.

Needless to say I would also like to come by and visit your house and catch
up on your efforts to preserve the site.

My best,

Seymour̂ ôsen
D i r e c t o r
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